
I have just become aware of the proposal to eliminate two positions on the Mendocino County Planning 
Commission.  
With agriculture and forestry as the two main economic drivers in this county it seems very ill advised to 
reduce their representation on the planning commission. The knowledge and insight that comes from 
these two positions is mandatory to create a balance to the planning process. 
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